The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in regular session on Monday July 13, 2020 at the City Building at 6:00 p.m. Presiding was Mayor Thomas McElroy, council members Darrel Warner, Kathy Herrman, William Stark, Stephanie Schmidt, and City Clerk Beverly Stark. Barb Matal joined at 6:15.
Darrel moved to approve the minutes as read, Bill seconded, vote unanimous, motion carried. 
The City Clerk presented city mail and bills. The completed KDHE-TFM water survey was presented to council members. A webcam and microphone at Walmart priced at $50.00 was approved for purchase.
City Maintenance Notes:  Shelby was absent but reported that although he attempted to have the flags hung for the July 4 weekend, the electric company was unable to do so.
Old Business:  The property at 217 E 4th St. was discussed as being derelict. The mayor will try to contact the homeowner again. Further action is tabled until the next meeting. 
The mayor was notified by the Ellis Co. USDA representative about another grant opportunity for the sewer renovation project. This was tabled until more information is available.
Development of the wastewater emergency plan continues.
New Business: The fireworks ordinance has been tabled until the next meeting.
Calendar/City Events: None.
Stephanie moved to approve payment of the bills, Kathy seconded, vote unanimous, motion passed.
The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday Aug 10 @ 6 p.m.
There being no further business to discuss, Bill made a motion to adjourn, Barb seconded, vote unanimous, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m.


							______________________________________
							Mayor


							______________________________________
							City Clerk


